10 DOWNING STREET From the Private Secretary 1 October, 1981 The Prime Minister has asked me to thank you very much for your letter of 29 September, enclosing First Day Covers for her to sign. I have pleasure in enclosing two which Mrs Thatcher has duly signed and we have retained the third, as you asked us to do so. With best wishes. Mr F Adamik

FRANK HDAMIK P/0. Box 40 HIGGINS A.C.T. 2615 HUSTRALIA. 29 September 1981. Dear Mrs. Shatchen Enclosed are three philatelic envelopes that I serviced to commemorate four wint to sustralia for CHOOM. Should four wish to keep one please do so with my compliments. front of the vernaining school fer and then returning the wetterning them to we. One is for my own collection which I am developing into a historical display and trashling aid. The other is for a fellow collecton Should you also be able to send me an autographed photograph, or two of yourself, 5 would be most gratiful. Thank you for your kind considerations and I hope that your visit will be an enjoyable one. Jours faithfully Frank adamst. Member: Postal History Society of Australia

Commemorating

The visit to Australia, for CHOGM, of Prime Minister Thatcher of Britain; September/October 1981

